HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services 908-995-2401
Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator www.hollandschool.org

ACE THE TEST

April 22, 2025
Dear Families,

The year is passing quickly, which implies that our state standardized test is approaching soon.
Our school has been diligently preparing and working hard to master the state set standards so
that we can continue showing the world that Holland Students’ shine bright and our abilities
meet and exceed those of our peers throughout the state.

Together, we can make sure your child’s testing experience is a positive and successful one.
Therefore, | would like to request you take a few moments to undertake these small steps and
help your child in reaching their maximum potential.

* Encourage your child to get a good night’s sleep during testing days

e Make sure your child arrives at school on time, so they’re not feeling rushed

* Complete the attached “fan mail” note for us to leave in your child’s desk on the days of
testing

The school will be providing a free, nutritional breakfast to children during English/Language
Arts testing as well as Mathematical testing. You will not need to do anything for your child to
be served breakfast, they just need to sign up the day before. Additionally, school schedules
have been modified so that children are able to engage in fun activities after the conclusion of
testing.

Please be assured that NJSLA is just one of the many tools we use to evaluate student progress.
It is important to note that this test is not the sole determinant of your child’s academic
success, and it should not be the only factor used to evaluate progress.

Last but not least, | need a little extra help from you all to get our students pumped and ready
to go. | would love it if you could write your child a note with some words of encouragement.
We’ll open the notes on the morning we begin testing, so that they start the day with a huge
smile and feeling like they can ace the test.

Thank you so much for your continued support throughout the year. I'm so grateful to be part
of such a wonderful and dedicated community of parents and students. If you have any
questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out.

We can do this together!!

Stephanie Snyder
Superintendent

710 Milford Warren Glen Road, Milford, NJ 08848
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